
 

 
 

3rd July 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
After many successful years as Head Teacher of the Primary Phase, I am sad that we must 
say farewell to Jane Tayub at the end of the summer term. Mrs Tayub and her family will 
be relocating to Ireland over the summer period in order to be with their extended family.  
 
Under Mrs Tayub’s leadership, the primary phase has continually developed and improved. I 
am indebted to Mrs Tayub for her diligence and determination over the years that have 
resulted in many outstanding outcomes and examination results for our children.  
 
The position of Headteacher was advertised nationally and a very high quality of application 
was received for the post. I am pleased to inform you that Neil Crosbie has been appointed 
as Head Teacher of the Primary Phase from 1st September 2018.  Mr. Crosbie is currently 
Deputy Head Teacher at the Wood End Academy and has gained many years’ of leadership 
experience through his work in schools in this country and abroad.   
 
I have enjoyed working with Mrs Tayub immensely and I feel sure you will all want to join 
me in conveying our best wishes to Jane and her family as they prepare for the forthcoming 
move and relocation.  We send our thanks to Jane for her hard work, care and commitment 
and wish her and her family every success for the future.  
 
With kind regards 

 
 
Gary Lobbett 
CEO and Principal 
 


